From: Jim Murraym
Sent: September 17, :

To: Giovanna Dragic

Subject: RE: EB-2010-0253 Plateau Wind Inc.

Thank you for your efforts in keeping us informed of developments on this file. It is much appreciated.

| have read the intervention objection letter from the Applicant which you appended in your latest
communication. And, in this regard, | would note that the letter from Kevin O’Brien was “temporarily
removed” from the site and has yet to reappear. | have no understanding why certain documents are
“temporarily removed.” That said, it is my recollection, contrary to the Applicant’s objection, that Mr.
O’Brien’s letter says nothing regarding the road use allowance.

| find it somewhat curious that the Applicant can selectively object, through its legal counsel, to
observations and concerns that are surely material to the examination by the OEB.

Hence, for what it may be worth, as an Observer, on principle alone, | object to this particular objection.
Sincerely,

Dr. Jim Murray





